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Date:   December 09, 2019  
 
Subject:  Release of the New PACE Portal 

 

CMS is pleased to announce the release of the new PACE portal.  Effective immediately, all PACE 
related inquiries should be submitted to the new PACE portal located at https://pace.lmi.org. Note that the 
functionality of the new PACE portal is the same as the DMAO portal and users will not experience any 
changes as a result of the transition.  

Please submit any questions about the information provided in this email to https://pace.lmi.org.  
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